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City of Los Angeles Mail - Re: Second unit dwellings—ask for no penalties on permit application extensions

Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Re: Second unit dwellings--ask for no penalties on permit application extensions
1 message

Mmasaoka@aol.com <Mmasaoka@aol.com> Mon, Sep 5, 2016 at 5:15 PM
To: Sharon.Dickinson@lacity.org 
Cc: yokan@aol.com

Ms. Dickinson,
We have been following the news about City Council actions on second dwelling units. We appreciate Councilman 

David Ryu's efforts and your work on this.

As we expect they will grandfather in existing pending permit applications, we ask that the fees for re-filing lapsed 
applications not be imposed, because the building permits desk halted all permit time extensions during the uncertainty 
at the City Council level.

Thank you.

Mark Masaoka 
Office: (213) 239-0300 
Cell: (323) 356-6352 
email: mmasaoka@aol.com
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Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Fwd-Correction--Second Dwell Units- we ask to be spared Extension Fees
1 message

Mmasaoka@aol.com <Mmasaoka@aol.com> Mon, Sep 5, 2016 at 7:42 PM
To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org 
Cc: yokan@aol.com

Ms. Dickinson,
My message should have stated we wish not to be required to pay for the extension fees, because the extensions 

were only necessary because of the city delays due to the court acations.

Thank you.

From: Mmasaoka@aoi.com 
To: Sharon.Dickinson@lacity.org 
CC: yokan@aoi.com
Sent: 9/5/2016 5:15:19 P.M. Pacific Daylight Time
Subj: Re: Second unit dwellings-ask for no penalties on permit application extensions

Ms. Dickinson,
We have been following the news about City Council actions on second dwelling units. We appreciate 

Councilman David Ryu's efforts and your work on this.

As we expect they will grandfather in existing pending permit applications, we ask that the fees for re-filing 
lapsed applications not be imposed, because the building permits desk halted all permit time extensions during 
the uncertainty at the City Council level.

Thank you.

Mark Masaoka 
Office: (213) 239-0300 
Cell: (323) 356-6352 
email: mmasaoka@aol.com
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